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  December 15, 2020 

Dear Residents and Family, 
 
All Seasons Birmingham is asking that all residents self-quarantine whenever possible for the next 
14 days due to a positive Coronavirus result.  The community was notified today, December 15th, 
of the positive test result and will be following the recommended protocols.   
 
During this 14-day period residents will be asked to remain in their apartment homes. No visitors 
will be allowed on the premises during this time.  However, Essential care givers will continue to 
be permitted within the community following the already established screening process.  Please 
take advantage of the concierge during this time to coordinate any deliveries or other needs, as 
necessary. 
 
We understand the holidays are upon us and family contact is important to all.  We will be more 
than happy to help set up FaceTime calls for all to help keep in touch during this time.  Again, 
please contact the Concierge with help in setting these calls up. 
 
A friendly reminder that if you do indeed go outside of the community to please be cautious and 
wear your masks properly, covering your mouth and nose, and wash your hands frequently.  
Simple precautions can reduce the chance of contracting the virus. 
 
We will continue to provide and deliver two meals per day to our residents; breakfast and dinner. 
Lunch and additional meals are available a la carte upon request. We will contact residents for 
daily checks on health and well-being. We will conduct weekly COVID testing on Mondays and 
Tuesdays at the community for residents and team members until there are no confirmed positive 
tests.   
 
Please be proactive in contacting your primary care physician and letting them know if you have 
any signs or symptoms.  These are difficult steps, but necessary to stop the spread of this virus 
and to ensure the well-being of our susceptible population of seniors.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rob Rowan 
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Executive Director 
All Seasons Birmingham 


